
Council Memorandum 

 

Date: July 28, 2020  

To: Council  

From: Councillor Ashmore  

Re: Speed Reductions along Kings Wharf Road and Scotch Line Road 

 

Recommendation 

That the Memorandum from Councillor Ron Ashmore, regarding speed reductions 
along Kings Wharf Road and Scotch Line road be received;  

That Staff prepare a report regarding these two roads in order to determine if they meet 
the requirements for a speed reduction to 60 km/hr; and  

That Staff bring their findings to Council by the end of Q2, 2021. 

Rationale  

Residents along Kings Wharf Road, specifically from Heights Road to Sturgeon road, 
and Scotch Line road, from Highway 36 to County Rd 24, have expressed a desire to 
reduce the speed limit from 80 to 60 km /hr. 

Safety concerns for children and Mennonite traffic have been raised as a direct result of 
the speed. 


